CPSO investigates Colquitt Road accident

Wednesday, December 11, 2013

Caddo Sheriff's deputies are investigating a three-vehicle accident that occurred just after 1 p.m. today on Colquitt
Road south of Haywood Drive.

The driver of a northbound 2009 Scion TC struck a northbound Ford New Holland tractor with a bushhog mower
attachment. The Scion then spun around and hit a southbound F-250 pulling a utility trailer, according to Cpl. Gary
Pace.

The drivers of all three vehicles were taken to University Health for treatment of injuries. Their names have not
been released until their families can be contacted.

The accident remains under investigation.




